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Mt. Hayes wildfire: Evacuation Order for Bush Creek Fish Hatchery 
 
DUNCAN, BC - The Cowichan Valley Regional District has issued an Evacuation Order for the 
Bush Creek Fish Hatchery due to the Mt. Hayes wildfire.   
 
An Evacuation Order is issued under the BC Emergency Program Act due to an immediate danger 
to life safety.  
 
The public is advised that area restrictions are also currently place as a result of the ongoing 
wildfire. In an effort to ensure public safety, we request that that you avoid Cowichan Valley 
Regional Trail in the area of Christie Falls until further notice. 
 
During an Evacuation Order, emergency officials will go door-to-door to inform the affected 
addresses.    
 
In response to this ongoing incident on Mt. Hayes, the Cowichan Valley Regional District has 
activated a Regional Emergency Operations Centre.  
 
Please visit the CVRD’s website for the latest information. You can also download the 
Cowichan Alert Alertable app to receive updates.  
 
A further update on the Mt. Hayes wildfire will be issued at approximately 5:30 pm on Friday.  
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For more information, please contact: 
 

Mike Gregory 
Regional Emergency Operations Centre, Information Officer 
250.210.1740 
mgregory@ladysmith.ca 
 
 

https://www.cvrd.ca/
https://alertable.ca/signup/?site=Cowichan







